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March 17, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: 6th St Bridge Improvement Project Advisory Committee 
 
 
 
 
Dear CAC Member, 
   

The 6th Street Viaduct Improvement Project Development Team (PDT) appreciates your participation in the 
previous work of the Community Advisory Committee (CAC). Your continuing input is vitally important to both the 
development of the project and scoping of the required environmental documents. The minutes of the last CAC 
meeting are attached for your review and comment, if required.    
 
Please be advised that the 6th St Bridge Walk Site Tour meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 25, 2008 at 5:00 
p.m. We ask CAC members to meet at the South intersection of 6th St and Mateo St on the Westside of the 
Bridge, where the City Maintenance Facility is located (a detailed map will be sent next week). During the site tour 
we will show you some of the Bridge columns affected by the Alkali Silica Reaction (ASR) and various design 
constraints for each alternative under consideration. Please dress comfortably for we will be walking around the 
bridge on both sides of the river. Please contact Glenda Silva at 323-349-0661 if you need special accommodations 
during the tour. We will send you more information prior to the site visit date.  

We are looking forward to your continuing participation on this activity, please call Glenda Silva at 323-349-0661 to 
RSVP or to ask any question you may have. 

 
Jim Wu, 
 

 
 
City of Los Angeles 
Bridge Improvement Program




